

OW3 - A HELPING HAND UNIT TEST

Points: /45

Ex1. READ and CIRCLE the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|------------------|-------------------|------------------|
| 1. A. p <u>i</u> t | B. l <u>i</u> d | C. m <u>i</u> ne | D. m <u>i</u> lk |
| 2. A. fe <u>a</u> ther | B. me <u>a</u> l | C. me <u>a</u> t | D. be <u>a</u> t |
| 3. A. k <u>i</u> nd | B. p <u>i</u> n | C. p <u>i</u> ne | D. f <u>i</u> ve |
| 4. A. l <u>i</u> ve | B. h <u>i</u> p | C. le <u>a</u> ve | D. k <u>i</u> p |
| 5. A. <u>i</u> ll | B. pe <u>e</u> l | C. le <u>a</u> k | D. fe <u>e</u> d |

Ex2. READ and FILL in the blanks with the correct words from the box.

teach	toys	hungry	dirty
raincoat	song	bedroom	come home

6. A helps protect me from the rain when I walk to school.
7. I'm picking up the because my baby throws them on the floor.
8. I give my kitten a bath when her white fur becomes
9. Our teacher teaches us a new before the school show.
10. I after the football match and tell my parents about it.
11. She always makes her bed because she wants her to look tidy.
12. We have a snack after swimming because we're too
13. My brother cannot do his homework, so I him how to do.

Ex3. Odd one out.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-----------------|-------------------|----------------|
| 14. A. carry | B. homework | C. hold | D. feed |
| 15. A. take a shower | B. have a snack | C. eat vegetables | D. have dinner |

Ex4. READ and CIRCLE the correct answer.

16. My mom waters her flowers every day. She waters her flowers.
- | | | | |
|----------|--------------|-----------|------------|
| A. never | B. sometimes | C. always | D. usually |
|----------|--------------|-----------|------------|

17. I usually take a shower I go to bed at night.

- A. before B. when C. after D. then

18. Remember to wash your hands carefully you go to the toilet.

- A. next B. after C. before D. last

19. My dad has a car but he drives me to school only 2 days a week. He takes me to school by car.

- A. always B. never C. sometimes D. usually

20. She hard before exams and she the best student.

- A. always studies/always is C. studies always/is always
B. studies always/always is D. always studies/is always

21. I take care of the chickens because I don't have much time.

- A. always B. don't always C. always don't D. am always

22. We sometimes go for a walk in the park after

- A. eat dinner B. eats dinner C. we eating dinner D. eating dinner

23. I usually get dressed and comb my hair before

- A. breakfast C. haveing breakfast
B. have breakfast D. I having breakfast

24. Susan never her bed. She's very lazy.

- A. make B. making C. makes D. doesn't make

25. How ofter do you go fishing? -

- A. I go fishing in the morning. C. I go fishing with my uncle.
B. I sometimes go fishing. D. I go fishing by bike.

Ex5. READ and UNDERLINE the mistake in each sentence. CORRECT.

26. She goes shopping five days a week. She never goes shopping.

27. Nathan usually feed his kitten before school.

28. Julia and Clare never are late for work because they get up early.

29. Does Hailey skateboard sometimes with her friends?

30. Is usually it snowy in the winter? - Yes, it is.

Ex6. READ and CIRCLE the correct answer.

Fred goes to town

Fred is an animal that lives in a zoo. Every morning, a man comes to Fred's house and (31) him to make him nice and clean. Then, he gives Fred water to drink and some food. Sometimes, he gives him fruit to eat. Fred loves (32) and always wants more. One day, the man doesn't (33) the door well, and Fred quietly walks out. The people in the town are very surprised. Fred sees a supermarket and goes in. He sees (34) bananas and starts eating them. The man in the supermarket calls the zoo. 'Your elephant is eating the food in (35) shop. Please come quickly!' But Fred starts walking home to the zoo. When he goes back into his house again, he is tired but very happy.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|----------|-----------------|
| 31. A. washing | B. is washing | C. wash | D. washes |
| 32. A. bananas | B. a orange | C. apple | D. grape juices |
| 33. A. closes | B. opens | C. close | D. open |
| 34. A. a little | B. lots of | C. much | D. little |
| 35. A. they | B. its | C. mine | D. our |

Ex7. READ and CIRCLE the correct answer.

MOMS AND DADS WANT KIDS TO EAT VEGGIES

Kids are not eating good food. Many of them are not healthy. They are eating things that are not good for them, and they are not eating their veggies.

Moms and dads are not happy. The schools are not happy. They had an idea. Parents can pay for the lunches before the kids eat them. They can say if they want them to eat junk food. They can say if there are things the kids cannot eat. They can say if there are foods that make the child sick.

The child goes to school. At lunch, he or she punches a number. The machine looks at the food. If the child has things that mom and dad say he or she cannot eat, that food gets put back.

Some people like the idea. They think it is good. Other people do not like it. They want kids to learn to make healthy choices by themselves.

36. From the passage, what doesn't make moms and dads happy?

- | | |
|--|---------------------------------|
| A. Kids are playing video games a lot. | C. Kids sleep at school. |
| B. Kids don't like eating vegetables. | D. Kids have a lot of homework. |

37. When do the parents pay for the lunches?

- | | |
|---------------------------------|----------------------------------|
| A. after the children eat lunch | C. after the children go home |
| B. before the children sleep | D. before the children eat lunch |

38. What will happen when the children get the food that they cannot eat?

- A. They don't have lunch.
- B. They eat all the food.
- C. The machine gets the food back.
- D. The children go home to eat lunch.

39. What does the word "**choices**" mean?

- A. lunches
- B. options
- C. vegetables
- D. drinks

40. How do people feel about the idea?

- A. Some like, but others don't like it.
- B. No one likes it.
- C. All people like it.
- D. Only the parents like it.

Ex8. REORDER the words to make meaningful sentences.

41. Do/ you/ friends?/ your/ lunch/ you/ play/ with/ before/ eat/ I/ - Yes,/ do.

.....

42. after/ coffee/ usually/ drinks/ a/ cup/ My/ grandpa/ of/ breakfast/ He/ coffee/ loves/ . / . /

.....

43. What/ do/ Lina/ always/ on/ weekend/ the/ does/ ? / - She/ usually/ takes/ and/ of/ baby/ talks/ care/ goldfish/ her/ with/ it/ . /

.....

.....

Ex9. USE the given words to write a meaningful sentence. DON'T CHANGE the order of the words. CHANGE the form of the words if necessary. There is one example.

0. What / be / your / sister / doing / ? / - She / watch / TV / . /

..... **What is your sister doing? - She's watching TV.**

44. What / Alena / always / do / evening / ? / - She / sometimes / feed / parrot / . /

.....

.....

45. Does / boy / brush / teeth / before / go / bed / ? / - Yes, / . /

.....